
Michigan high schools 
fall in line for S4SD

Strive for a Safer Drive enters its
12th year! S4SD has had the

privilege of working with 185
different high schools throughout

the state of Michigan. Any
Michigan high school was eligible

and encouraged to apply. This
year, the program is honored to
partner with 36 high schools for
the 2022-2023 academic year. 

michigan.gov/S4SD

 Students have prepared proposals for their
upcoming traffic safety awareness campaigns.

This year, participating schools will be
educating their peers and community members

on distracted, impaired, winter, and night
driving, speeding, seatbelt, pedestrian, and

bicycle safety. 

Strive for a Safer Drive



2022-2023 Participating High Schools

Anchor Bay High School

Bay-Arenac Career Center

Brandywine High School

Carlson High School

Cesar Chavez Academy High School

Clare Gladwin RESD- Beaverton High School 

Clare Gladwin RESD- Clare High School 

Clare Gladwin RESD- Farwell High School 

Clare Gladwin RESD- Gladwin High School 

Clare Gladwin RESD- Harrison High School 

Coldwater High School

Crosswell-Lexington High School

Dakota High School

Dexter High School

Diane Pellerin Center

Dow High School

Dundee High School

Freeland High School

Fordson High School

Fulton High School

Harper Creek High School

Lake Orion High School

Lake Shore High School

Memphis Senior High School

Ontonagon Area Schools

Otsego High School

Plymouth High School

Port Huron Northern High School

Regina High School

Sandusky Junior/Senior High School

Southeastern High School

University High School Ferndale

Vassar High School

Warren Mott

West Shore ESD CTE

Wilson Talent Center 


